

Daily Bulletin Wednesday, April 10th, 2019

1	7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m.
2	8:40 a.m 9:30 a.m.
Break	9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m.
3	9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m.
4	10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
Lunch	11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
5	12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m.
6	1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m.
7	1:55 p.m. – <b>2:45</b> p.m.

\*\*Be sure to show your Cougar Pride tomorrow by wearing LOTS of red or Carmel gear. Anyone who is showing spirit and comes to the leadership table at lunch on Thursday will receive a Cougar Buck and will be entered to win CMS Spirit Gear or Awesome Gift Cards! Go Cougars

**Students for Zero Waste Week** is seeking student artwork to be used in the 2020 campaign. Artwork should illustrate the general theme of how zero waste on land helps to protect the health of our local watersheds and ocean. Deadline to submit artwork is May 1, 2019. See Mrs. Chupka for more details!

All Battle of the Books Finalists should report to the library at the beginning of lunch today to get your RG Burger lunch! Jamba Juice for all participants is tomorrow.

**The Carmel High Dancers** are performing today during 5th period. Bring your class and help support the performing arts at Carmel Unified.

**Attention All Film Production Teams:** The deadline for submitting your project for the CMS Film Festival has been extended to Monday, April 29th.

**Progress Report time!** This Friday, April 12<sup>th</sup> marks our 3rd Trimester Progress Reports and last Cycle Change for the school year. Make sure you go into Spring Break prepared and check Aeries, make up any missing assignments you might have, and make sure you enter the final 7 weeks of school in good shape!

Our entire District's Music Department Strings Festival takes place tonight night at Carmel High School's Performing Arts Center beginning at 7:00pm. This performance will wrap up the showcase events for all of the music and instrumental groups CMS is proud to support. Come join us for the final performance and some phenomenal music!

**Have you taken to the time to look through the Lost and Found recently?** It is overflowing with mounds of water bottles, jackets, and other valuables. Please stop by the shelf located in between the office and cafeteria to claim any of your forgotten items. All items will be donated to charity over Spring Break and will be gone forever!

